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Missing Children Report 





Still Missing Children Data - May 2023



As part of our Missing Children Prevention Program, we regularly conduct child safety workshops in schools
throughout Pakistan. 
Our latest workshop was held at the People’s School Malir in Karachi, operated by our partner organization
Developments in Literacy (DIL). The workshop was attended by more than 80 children from class 6 till class
10. 
The focus of the workshop was to educate students on child protection issues, especially online child abuse
and online grooming, and to provide guidelines on how they can keep themselves safe from harm.

Child Safety Workshop conducted in Karachi

Differently abled lost child reunited with her family
11 year old differently abled girl Amina was found wandering the streets in Liaqatabad Market in
Karachi during the night and the case was reported to us by one of our volunteers. Our field team
immediately reached the girl and began searching for her family in the neighborhood and disseminating
her picture on social media. Within a matter of hours, our team tracked down the family using a lead
from nearby Ghousia Masjid and reunited them with their lost child.



Lubna Tiwana is one of our most amazing volunteers and has been working closely with us for many years.
She is serving as the Superintendent of Police (S.P) in Sindh Police and is based in Karachi. Throughout her
police career, she has made valuable contributions to child protection and has given us exceptional support on
missing children cases throughout the years. 

We thank you for your wonderful contribution to our cause!

Roshni Volunteer of the Month:
 Ms. Lubna Tiwana 





